
 Pembroke School     
13 March 2025 

Harlech Street 
Oamaru 
Phone: 437 :0931 
Cell :027 437 0932 

Autumn 

Are you a Grandparent raising a 
Grandchild/Grandchildren? Or 
maybe an uncle or Aunt in a   

similar position? 
Would you like to connect with   

others who are  doing the same? 
We would like to set up a support network to    

encourage and help you. 
YOU ARE NOT ALONE? 

To express an interest or to find out more 
please contact Reach Church, Mon-Fri 9am-12pm 

or call 437-2666 
Assistance with transport may be possible. 
We look forward to meeting you and your       

children. Flyers available at the school office. 

Giggle Corner: This weeks joke is from A sweet pupil 

Greetings 
Wow, I can’t believe over half our term has gone by already. We have seen some great growth in the independence of 
our students with our PALs (Physical Activity leaders) organizing and running fun games at lunch times. We are so 
proud of them and their developing leadership skills. 
Teacher Only Day, Friday 21st March. 
Remember no school for students next week on Friday 21st March. All our staff will be joining with teachers from 
across the area for some professional development in literacy. 

Board Meeting 
Our next Board meeting is set for Tuesday, 4th April. Board elections are later this year and we would love to see any interested   
parents come along. 
Home and School 
Easter raffle. This will be coming out shortly. The eldest of each family will get a raffle ticket to sell. (Families can ask for more) 
Please sell the ticket and return it to school as soon as possible. If you can’t sell the ticket or don’t want a ticket please let the office 
know. If you get one and don’t want it please return it straight away so we can give to others and some families support us by selling 
multiple tickets. We also ask for donations of easter or grocery items to be donated as these are used to make up the prizes. The   
money raised is donated to the school and used for supporting your children. 
Learning and our reading challenge 
I was happy to hear from some teachers this week that they are already seeing some big improvements in the reading abilities of 
some of their students. Remember this term we are focusing on a reading challenge for our House competition. Please ensure you are 
reading to, with or listening to your child read each day if possible. Make sure this is recorded in their reading log which should 
come to school each week for checking. 
Policy Reviews 
Each term we review policies to keep us up to date with legislation changes and to support our community to know what systems we 
follow in the school. 
To complete the reviews or just do what you can go to 

 https://pembroke.schooldocs.co.nz/   
Login “Pembroke” Password “real” 
Your support with this is appreciated. We do value your feedback. 
Nga Mihi 
Brent Godfery 
Principal 

Social Worker in Schools 
Did you know we have a  Social worker here at    
Pembroke School?   Natasha is at our school 

most days.  If you would like to see Natasha or 
organize for you child to see her she can be  

contacted on 0274046211  

Why did the Oreo go to the    
Dentist?                                    
Because he lost his filling!! 
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                   SCHOOL LUNCHES  
ALL YOUR CHILD NEEDS IS A DRINK AND MORNING TEA   

                     Thankyou Pozzobon’s 
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STUDENTS  OF  THE  WEEK 

Room 1 - Peti Kava 

Room 2 - Tukutau Kava 

Room 3 - Liam Maunder 

Room 4—Kensi Duncan 

Room 5—Timoci Vatunitu 

Room 6 - Laila Siaosia 

Room 7 –Elisha Talalelei 

Room 8 - Franki Wilson 

Room 9 - C.J Nailatimate 

Room 10 –Lyla Hyndman 

Room 11—Zoe Ward  

Room 12 - Mikaela Talalima 

Happy Birthday!! 
Kiyani Finau & Mia Janardan 
We hope you have a fabulous 

day!! 

Thank you for 
Supporting 

our Children. 

•

School Photos     
Tuesday March 25th  

SWIMMING      
Mondays— Rooms 6 & 9 
Tuesdays - Rooms 4 & 8 
Wednesdays - Rooms 3, 11 & 12 
Thursdays - Rooms 2, 1 & 10 
Fridays -  Rooms 5 & 7 

Talent Quest  
Harbour St Jazz & Blues Festival 

Saturday 22 March open to all ages  
Register now at 

www.harbourstreetfestival.com 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Teacher Only Day  Friday 21 March Otago 

Anniversary Day Monday 24 March 
School Photos Tuesday 25 March 

Awamoa Football Club  
are now taking registrations for the 2025 football season. 

Please follow the link to register.  
https://www.sporty.co.nz/awamoafcem=0&ts=0.16836591947544677 

Winter Sports 
Winter sports notices have gone home and 

need to be returned to school by  
TUESDAY 8 April 


